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Rotor Wing

As | am sure everyone has seen, there are a bunch of new
aircraft in the helicopter fleet. These include 3 new Robinsons (1
additional cadet will be delivered in October), a Bell 505 and the
BO105.

The Robinson helicopters will help with an increased student
load in the fall. The Bell 505 will be utilized during the
mountain/turbine transition portion of the commercial lab. The
505 is Bell's newest helicopter. It boasts a G1000 all glass
instrument panel, a FADEC controlled engine and a very open
feeling cockpit. The BO105 will be used for corporate training.

We are excited to have these new additions. If you haven't seen
them yet, stop by and check them out. Keep up the good work
and fly safe.

Aviation Advising

| hope you've had a great summer semester. Have a nice break
and be ready to rock Fall!

Please let me know via email or appointment if you have any
questions or need help with anything.

If you only have a couple of semesters before finishing your
degree, please see me to do a GRAD CHECK.

Thank you for being such a great part of SUU's Aviation
program.

Ryan Avery

ryanavery20@suu.edu

Completed Checkrides

Welcome to the Team

July 2020 Tyler Moore- RW Instructor
Christopher Cox- RW Instructor
Randa Waddingham-Marketing
Ha'aheo Carpenter- FW
Instructor

Preston Beach- FW Instructor
Jake Allen- RW Instructor
Wesley Miller- FW Instructor
Savanna Paulsen- RW
Instructor

Maggie Bunge- RW Instructor
Branden Osborn- RW Instructor
Ethan Harms- RW Instructor
Aidan Greathouse- RW

Benjamin Bodnar RW CFI
Jeffery Buzbee RW CFI
Ha'aheo Carpenter FW CFlI
Langdon Decamp FW COMM
David Eppley RW PVT
Joshua Fleig RWPVT

Ethan Harms RW CFI

Jason Homenick RW PVT
Sean Howard FW CFI MEI
Zachery Jasinski RW PVT
Nicholas McDaniel RW PVT
Douglas Moe RW CFI

Michael Niedrich RW CFI Instructor
Phillip Raines RW INST Ben Bodnar- RW Instructor
Samual Robb RW PVT Porter Bankhead

Joe Kondratko

Jordan Seaburg RW CFI
Anthony Taylor RW CFI
Devin Whiting RW CFI

Employees leaving:
Good Luck!!

Treston McKay
Jodi Brommer
Jeffrey Buzbee
Bryce Paul
Gregory Jackson
Morgan Leonard
Marlie Scott

Veterans Affairs

New VA students, please ENSURE you have completed your
online orientation. Check your email for an invitation from
Canvas.

Our next VA Town Hall meeting is August 19th @10:00 via Zoom:.
Join Zoom Meeting at
hitps://zoom.us/j/971035337597?pwd=NkVqSFlsdW9sMUIvejJhY
nJ1TFVrQTO09

Veterans Resource and Support Center is hiring for 2 VA Work
Studies. Please contact 435.865.8477 for an application or more
information.
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Mark Your Calendar!

Northrop Grumman Networking Event
Sept. 25th / 6-7:30PM
Open to SUU Students

SUU Aviation Career Fair
Oct. 8th / 2-4PM
Opened to SUU Aviation Instructors and Students

More details to follow as the dates near. Flyers will be posted
throughout the hangars!

Aviation Financial Aid

If you still need to figure out funding for the 2020-2021 academic
year, book an appointment with me to talk about options. You
can book an appointment through
romanickjocelyn.youcanbook.me. Fall 2020 semester balance is
due September 9th in full, or you need to be signed up for a
payment plan.

Keep your eye out for details from your federal student loan
servicer about continued Student Loan Payment Relief, which

" .provide(s) such deferments to borrowers as necessary to
continue the temporary cessation of payments and the waiver of
all interest on student loans held by the Department of Education
until December 31, 2020. All persons who wish to continue
making student loan payments shall be allowed to do so,
notwithstanding the deferments.." This also applies to federal
loans taken out for this Fall 2020 semester.

Concurrent Enroliment

Welcome to the 20/21 school year. High School Concurrent
Enrollment classes are available. You can get started learning
Aircraft Systems and Aviation Orientation this fall and Air
Transportation in the spring. These classes go towards the
degree and are transferable. Meet with your high school
counselor to sign up. It's going to be a great year!!

Maintenance Team

Hello everyone, welcome back! We have some exciting new
aircraft to fly. Please help our instructors take care of them.
We are proud to get to maintain this beautiful fleet for our
students. As always, safety first. When in doubt, refer to the
manual, and watch out for the dangerous spinny things while
on the ramp.
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